
CHILDREN IN NEED 2023 

 

7/11/23

Dear parents and carers

This year we will be having our Children in Need day on Thursday 16th November. The official 

day is Friday but, as school is closed to pupils on that day, we have moved our day to the 

Thursday. As usual it will be a special fund-raising day with lots of fun Pudsey related activities. 

This year our theme will be bright colours and patterns. Children can wear as many different 

bright colours as they can and/or patterns (spots, stripes, zig zags etc) the more colours and 

patterns, the better!  

We don’t want families to rush out and buy any new items, whatever you have at home is fine. 

Just a pair of patterned socks will be fine on the day.  You could also recycle or reuse old items 

for CIN. Alternatively, you can repurpose items to wear on the day, that. Be creative and get 

making (if you want to). Everyone will look fantastic and raise lots of money for his important 

charity.  

We are asking families to make a (minimum) £1 donation, with every penny going to Children in 

Need. This year we are trialling online payments, families can make a payment via the 

School Gateway.  PLEASE DO NOT BRING IN ANY MONEY ON THE DAY.  

Last year Children in Need helped 460,000 children and young people to overcome their 

challenges. This included supporting children & young people living in poverty, providing 

emergency support to families in crisis, providing comfort to children feeling sad, lost or alone, 

helping children overcome social injustice and supporting them to feel safe and secure. For 

more information on where your money goes, click on the link: 

https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 

Thank you for your generosity. 
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